Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Nursing has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by C. Stewart Parmacott on April 15, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 39, No. 88, of the May 6, 2013, Florida Administrative Register. The Board of Nursing sent a letter dated June 17, 2013 to Petitioner stating that the Petition did not include sufficient information for the Board to respond. The Board requested that the Petitioner amend the Petition. No amendment was forthcoming. Further information regarding this matter may be obtained by contacting: Joe R. Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Nursing, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399; Joe.Baker@flhealth.gov.
